
 

 

The 2025-2026 Wicked Smart School Apparel/Swag Store is now officially open!!   

The store will accept orders until midnight on October 5th. Following the closure of the 
store, all orders will be processed by the vendor. A PAC representative will pick up the 
completed orders and then they will be distributed to families through their students.  

Orders are anticipated to be ready for distribution during the week of October 21–24. 

Regardless of whether you select “Pick up by Coordinator” or utilize the Express Pay 
option (such as Apple Pay), which defaults to “Pick up by 3rd Party,” please know that 
all orders will be collected by PAC. 

A portion of these sales goes back to PAC (Parent Activities Council) as a fundraiser to 
support students and activities. 
  

https://wickedsmartapparel.com/collections/tech-valley-high-school 

 

 

 


